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No one should up from the IOOF to open up the building, so the meeting was conducted in the parking lot but not
before many members had packed up and gone home. A small group of members had a brief meeting in the parking lot.
Some of the members were:
Kurt and Eivor Pfannkuch
Mark Delle
Anita Nord
Johanna Benker
Alex Hopkins

Minutes from the October 2016 meeting - Not reviewed
Committee Reports - None at this time
Planning for future events

• SATURDAY, December 3,2016 - Smorgasbord

• Friday, January 6,2017 -Installation of Officers and Pot Luck Dinner
Nomination of Officers - 2017
This is the current Slate of Officers:

Nomination of Officers Kitchen Coordinator - Vacant
Vacant Chairman
Chuck Johnson Vice Chairman Theresa Alberts Bartender
Johanna Benker Treasurer Lillian Stafford Telephone Caller
Anita Nord Financial Secretary Meribeth Bean Telephone Caller Coord
Daniel Klostermann Master of Ceremonies Anita Nord Telephone Caller
Yvonne Magneheim Secretary Liz Havener . Telephone Caller
Gail Nemy Assistant Recording Secretary Judith Smith Telephone Caller
Birgitta Ostlund Chaplain Andy Hopkins Webmaster
DeeDee Dahlberg Cultural Leader
Christine Bodelson Assistant Cultural Leader
Gail Kinkennon Asst Master of Ceremonies
Alex Hopkins Inner Guard
Nicole Hopkins Outer Guard
Chuck Johnson Historian
Susan Edelmeyer Trustee - 3 year .
Elizabeth Swenson Auditor -1 year
Barry Moore Auditor - 2 year
Karin Johnson Auditor - 3 year
Mark Delle Past Chairman
Donna Neimoller Scholarship
Dick Baldwin Scholarship
Meribeth Bean Scholarship

Meeting adjourned


